

MEDIA CONTACT:

Leigh A. McGuire

Dir., Marketing and Communications

TMA

Email: lmcguire@tma.us
Direct: (703) 622-9516

Brian Allen, Esq., CPP, CFE, CISM, CISSP, CRISC to Keynote TMA's 2022 Virtual Mid-Year Meeting, April 26th

The author and executive advisor to speak to transformation of the security industry.

April 25, 2022, McLean, VA – The Monitoring Association (TMA) is pleased to announce Brian Allen, Esq., CPP, CFE, CISM, CISSP, CRISC, will deliver the keynote address, " Digital Innovation and Transformation of the Security Industry," at its 2022 Virtual Mid-Year Meeting at 11:00AM/ET on Tuesday, April 26th. Meeting details and registration are available at https://tma.us/events/virtual-mid-year-meeting/.

Digitalization, interconnectivity, and smart automation have ushered in The Fourth Industrial Revolution. Mr. Allen will address how the security industry is transforming as technologies and processes move towards digitalizing the economy. The security industry, like most industries, is experiencing disruption. Expectations from the C-suite, the Board, and regulators are changing expectations of security's role in business and society. Fast moving crisis caused by cyber, physical, geopolitical, and Mother Nature events are broadening the conversation of operational resilience.

Visit https://tma.us/events/virtual-mid-year-meeting/ for detailed program information and registration.

###

About The Monitoring Association

The Monitoring Association (TMA), formerly the Central Station Alarm Association (CSAA), is an international non-profit trade association that represents professional monitoring companies, security systems integrators, and providers of products and services to the industry. Incorporated in 1950, TMA represents its members before Congress and regulatory agencies on the local, state and federal levels, and other authorities having jurisdiction (AHJs) over the industry. Learn more online at https://tma.us/about-tma/.